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We have had a great time at club so far and are looking forward to Christmas and the New Year!   
Next Wednesday, December 6 will be our last club night before Christmas. 

Our first club night of 2024 is WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2024 at 6:30 pm. 
 

REMINDER:  NEW START TIME COMING   |  JANUARY 2024  |  6:30 PM 
We know club night can get late, especially for our Cubbies.  In order to serve our young 
families better we are moving up club start time to 6:30 pm beginning January 10.  This will be 

a trial run until March.  We hope that this change will benefit everyone, and we welcome your thoughts as 
we try something new. 
 

May we all remember that Jesus is the reason for the season! 
 

We invite you to join us Christmas Eve at the church for Carols By Candlelight   |   7:00 pm  
We will spend an hour or so singing carols and reviewing the Christmas story 

through scripture in the atmosphere of candlelight. 
 

Reminder for SPARKS & EXPLORERS  You have some time in January to work on your 
race car or purchase a car kit BUT please bring your FINISHED RACE CAR for weigh-in 
on January 24th.  Final weighing and judging will be done that evening, and the cars are 
then kept at the church until Sunday’s race.  Try to get as close to 120 grams as possible. 

 

Car kits are available from the church over the holidays if you need one!  Call the office 306.283.4321.  
The church also has a postal scale - just call and pop by the church to weigh your car if needed. 

 

Grand Prix Car Races will take place on Sunday afternoon, January 28, 2024 
Start time  1:30 pm  Come a few minutes early to cover the final details. 

Bring your friends and family to cheer!  Trophies are awarded for Speed, Design & Originality! 
 

Show & Shine – parents / grandparents, do you still have your vintage Awana car in a box of 
memorabilia at home?  Dig it out and bring it to the races and we will display them all together!  

 
Cold Weather Policy  Frigid temperatures in the winter are inevitable!   
Generally we will cancel clubs if the school buses don't run that day (- 40 windchill 
in the morning).  However sometimes conditions improve dramatically by the afternoon 
and we will go ahead with club, depending on circumstances.   
 

How can you know for sure?  If we cancel club we will contact you by text or email but if 
in doubt call Family Pastor Matt Oliver:  306.774.2637 for a quick answer or check 
with the director of your child’s club!  We will also post cancellations on the church 

website:  www.langhambiblechurch.ca  and also on the Langham Coffee Talk Facebook page. 
 

 
Cubbies Directors:  Elaine Friesen 306.227.0461 / Brenda Guarnett  306.292.3082 
Sparks Director:  Kendra Wiens 306.371.0803 Explorers Director:  Sherri Goudy  306.229.4491 


